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RE:	Sponsorship Request
2014 HAPL Golf Tournament
November 17, 2014 – Kingwood Country Club

Dear           :

It’s that time again for our annual golf tournament.    The 2014 HAPL Golf Tournament will be held on Monday, November 17, 2014 at Kingwood Country Club utilizing all four courses.  It is a great networking opportunity and premier event for HAPL.   In order to keep the tournament at the level we are accustomed, we are requesting sponsorships to help defer the cost of the tournament.    In the past, companies have been generous with their sponsorships and allowed their staff to participate and HAPL is truly grateful.    

Attached is a list of the “Sponsor Packages” available.   Please review and let us know what level of participation your company would like to commit to.   We realize the financial difficulties companies are facing at this time; however, we would really appreciate anything that you could sponsor to help keep this tournament one of the greatest events of HAPL.

If you are agreeable to sponsor, please fill in the attached “Sponsor Package”, enclose a check and mail to my attention at Apache Corporation as soon as possible.   If there is anything else you would like to donate to the raffle or goody bags, please do not hesitate to do so.  If you have any questions please contact me direct at (281) 302-2531 or justin.ezell@apachecorp.com.

Again, thank you for all your support in the past and we look forward to a great golf tournament on November 17, 2014!



Sincerely,

[image: ]

Justin Ezell
Chairman, 2014 HAPL Golf Committee
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